
 

 
 

 

Village of Oswego, IL 
Middle Zone Booster Station Improvements 

January 7, 2025/10:00 A.M.  
Bids Due: January 6, 2025/5:00 P.M. 

 
Project Engineer: Shane Firsching – Phone Number:  815-444-3395 

Email:  sfirsching@baxterwoodman.com 
 

Engineer’s Estimate is not available for this project. 
 

Description of Work: 
 
The project consists of installing improvements that will convert the existing Forest Avenue 
Pressure Reducing Station into a Booster Station. The work includes removing existing pressure 
reducing valves, piping, fittings, and electrical equipment ancillary in the existing vault and 
installing new piping, valves, fittings, 20 hp booster pump, new flow meter in new vault, new 
underground piping and fittings, new aboveground control cabinet, new 3 phase electrical 
service, and other miscellaneous items necessary to complete the work. Bidder agrees the Work 
will be substantially completed within 150 calendar days after the Contract Time commences to 
run and completed and ready for final payment within 180 calendar days after the Contract Time 
commences to run. 
 
Information for Bidders:  
 
Bids must be submitted electronically. All necessary documents are available through the 
Village’s bid portal www.demandstar.com. Downloading documents and submitting Bids 
requires registration with “DemandStar.” If you are not already a member, you can obtain a FREE 
AGENCY SUBSCRIPTION to the Village of Oswego account by going to 
www.demandstar.com/register.rsp. Instructions for DemandStar can be found on the Village’s 
website www.oswegoil.org. Hard copy, emailed, or faxed Bids will not be accepted. 
 
Questions regarding this notice or the invitation to bid must be in writing and emailed directly 
to mupham@oswegoil.org until December 24, 2024 at 5:00 PM local time. 
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